

WARSZAWSKI UNIWERSYTET MEDYCZNY MEDICAL UNIVERSITY OF WARSAW

DZIEKAN WYDZIAŁU LEKARSKIEGO



Warsaw, 12.03.2021

Dear Students.

We are fully aware of how difficult it is for you to study medicine at the difficult time of pandemic, but simultaneously I would like to emphasize the importance of contact classes at our University. We do know that you have difficulty coming to Poland but it will not be possible to do contact classes at a later time, much less pass them and continue studies. The Rector's Order on resuming the contact classes was announced in January 2021, it is a long time to organize a return to Poland and for those who do not have this opportunity to decide on further study. Students are obliged to return to the University no later than after the Easter break i.e. after 9th April 2021. For those, who will not be able to return within this period to Warsaw, we would suggest to take a Dean's leave for the summer semester and resume the studies in the summer semester of the next academic year 2021/2022.

Deputy Dean of the English Division

Faculty of Medicine

Prof. Jacek Sjeńko, MD, PhD